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 Restaurant – here’s the tasty offerings for this weekend
Friday Fish Fry special is baked Salmon with Mango Salsa w/choice of 

potato & the trimmings.
Remaining Friday Specials
o   8/26 – Grilled Lamb Chops or Grilled Half Rack of Lamb w/choice of potato & 

trimmings
o   9/2 – Kessler Ribs mitt Kraut w/choice of potato & trimmings

 

Live Entertainment – we have some great acts lined up for you this summer.
DJ Ed every Saturday night
8/26 – Soloist Karen McNichols
9/2 – Elvis & Johnny Cash impersonators and other sounds
9/4 – The Blue Adaptors Band

 

Remember the fun doesn’t end with Labor Day Weekend.  There are events every 
weekend through September.  Watch future Bulletins for more details.

9/10-11 – Elgin Softball Tournament
9/16-17 – All Turner Picnic
9/23-25 – Baers Picnic
9/30-10/1 – Tuna Tournament

 

Cottage Available – cottage #49 is  available for a bid of $500 or best offer.  It is a one 
and a half room cottage with a basement that is located behind the Rathskeller.  
Sealed bids are due by August 22, and will be opened at the District Council 
meeting that evening.  Bidders must be a member in good standing of one of the 
Illinois District societies for a minimum of year.  The winning bidder will be 
responsible for the 2016 ground lease payment that will be issued at the end of 
September and due November 1, 2016.  Bidders do not have to be present at the 
District meeting.  Bids should clearly identify who the bidder is (name, address, 
etc.), what Society they belong to, and how long they have been a member.  Bids 
should include a check for the full bid amount and will only be cashed if your bid is 
accepted.  Bids not accepted will be returned uncashed.

 



Coming Attractions

Friday, August 26  Fish Fry & Grilled Lamb Chops or Half of Rack 
of Lamb 5:30 pm 

Saturday, August 27   District Bags Tourney 1:30 pm

    Grill  6:00 pm

     DJ Ed 8:30 pm 

Bathrooms – we have recently been having a challenges with our bathroom 
facilities caused by cottage owners emptying their chemical toilets into 
toilets.  Most recently the Cicero bathrooms became totally clogged with 
every toilet unable to use and waste backing up through sink and shower 
drains.  The Cicero bathroom was closed for a day and camp had to pay a 
plumber $400 to rod out all the drains and clear the clogs.  DON”T DUMP!!!  
If you have a potty to empty please call our facility manager Dave Cross at 
224-800-3636.

Pool Hours for the rest of the Summer

Week 1 August 15-21 Monday-Friday 11:00-6:00 Saturday-Sunday 11:00-6:00

Week 2 August 23-28 Monday-Tuesday 12:00-6:00 Wednesday-Friday 12:00-6:00 
Saturday-Sunday 12:00-6:00

Week 3 August 29-September4 Monday-Wednesday 4:00-6:00 CLOSED Thursday 
Friday 4:00-6:00 Saturday-Sunday 12:00-6:00

Labor Day Monday September 5 11:00-5:00
Youth - Congratulations to last week's Camper of the Week recipients: Mikey 

Pardo and Lexi Garelli; and last week's Swimmer of the 
Week recipients: Samantha Moore, Lexi Garelli, Michael Baumann, 
Mikey Pardo, and Julia Mrazek. 

Congratulations to all campers for a job well done i n the 2016 Final Show, "Once 
Upon a Time".  In case you missed the announcement, Ale Byrne and Amy 
Sawicki  received the 

Alfred Wilde Award for their outstanding contributions and involvement in the 
summer program. We hope everyone enjoyed the show , and we truly thank 
the audience for their donations made toward the ITC Youth  Program. A 
special thank  you  to  all  volunteers  who 

helped with the sound system and the backdrop.  We literally cannot do it without 
you!  

Applications for people interested in being a counselor for the 2017 summer 
will be available soon !   You must be 15 prior to June 1, 2017 and have 
American Red Cross certifications for lifeguarding, first aid, and CPR/AED  to 
apply.  

 Berlin Turnfest 2017 -  The hotel has been confirmed and the itinerary is in 
place.  For details and information about this trip please join Petra Croneigh 
for a Q&A session on Friday July 29th in the Raths during/after Fish Fry or on 
Saturday before and after the Founder's Day dinner.

To secure your spot a $100 deposit will be taken, and we can start looking at your 
individual travel plans.  If you have any questions please e-mail Petra at  
Petra4Travel@yahoo.com  or call me in the office 847-865-5642.



Mosquitos - I would like to take this opportunity to thank one of 
our Turner members for making this summer just a little more 
comfortable for all of us.
Coming up from Texas my wife and I really expected to 
encounter more mosquitos in camp than we did.

I would like to thank Eddie Bauman for all the work he did, 
spraying camp and keeping all of us as mosquito free as we 
were.
Next time you see Ed in the Raths tell him thanks and maybe 
buy him a drink. Thanks again Eddie, we appreciate it!!! Tom 
Webb

Softball Tournament I would like to remind everyone that the Elgin 
Turners will once again be hosting the Annual Randy Drews Memorial 
16 Inch Softball Tournament at Camp on Saturday September 10th and 
Sunday September 11th. If you would like to enter a team, please 
contact me by email billg279@yahoo.com. If you don't want to play, 
then please come out, bring the family and friends and support the 
softball teams. Lots of fun will be had by all as we will have wonderful 
food and beverages for everyone. Thank you Bill Genz

Tuna Tournament
Beer Pong Tournament - Friday, September 30th
Fishing - Saturday, October 1st from 7 am to 4 pm
Bean Bag Tournament - Saturday, October 1st
Beef/ Sausage Sandwhich Dinner at Barenhole - Saturday, October 1st 
Fishing Awards at Barenhole on Saturday Night...followed by Bingo

Weekly Bulletin - The weekly bulletin is being published by Chris 
Mostyn.  If you would like to publish an item please email me no later 
the Wednesday afternoon at healingpajamas@yahoo.com. Thank you, 
Chris
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